From: Mark Harding
To: Clerk"s Office

**Subject:** 3 Dogs Brewing mezzanine application

**Date:** May 27, 2021 9:43:44 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I want to fully support the recent application by 3 Dogs Brewing for their mezzanine application.

I also think that the city should be doing more to support this and other businesses that were supportive of our community during the pandemic. 3 Dogs in particular were quick to convert their production to produce free hand sanitizer. I am dismayed to hear that their permits are taking so long to process.

Do something to help your local businesses or lose them!

Cheers

Mark